
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Thornbury                          Term 2  2024-2025               

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

Thornbury have had a very busy 

term!  

 

In English, we have been studying 

witnesses and reports and exploring 

a variety of different texts. In Maths, 

we have looked at graphs and 

proportion or the four operations. In 

Science, we have explored aspects 

of physics such as particles or light.  

 

We have been consolidating our 

Zones knowledge, whilst exploring 

the British Values and positive 

relationships. 

 

DT has been a blast as we have 

been making candlestick holders 

and completing self-portrait 

projects. We have been cooking 

some tasty treats including 

Christmas cakes and savoury rice.  

 

Have a lovely Christmas break and 

see you in the New Year! 

 

Our Highlights: 

Hugo – making my candlestick 

holder 

Fergus – cooking cupcakes  

Jack – I am excited to start my peer 

mentor work 

Sawyer – going to parkour 

Thomas – meeting my new teacher 

Tia – the Christmas Production! 

Bly – making cards in DT 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term: Thursday 19th December 

First day back: Tuesday 7th January  

 


